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New homes for incoming class progressing on schedule

New post housing in the Heritage Heights area
is nearing completion and is ready for families
of the new resident class to move in this
summer. Photo by Kelly Schloesser. 

June 10, 2009 -- Heritage Heights Phase I will
be completed in time for the 2010 Army War
College Class, said Tom Kelly, director of
public works. 

    Currently, half of the planned 24 homes are completed and ready for families of the new resident
class to move in this summer. The remaining homes are in their final stages of construction and are
looking at a July completion date.

   In the next few weeks, the construction fence surrounding the work area will be removed and
construction crews will pave Sumner Road, according to DPW.

Homes for permanent party families are also seeing progress in Marshall Ridge Phase II. Housing
frames are currently being constructed on the planned 22 single-family and 12 duplex homes.

   Read more on Carlisle Barracks Construction here. 

 

http://www.carlisle.army.mil/construction/

